From: Mike Hubner

Sent: Thursday, June 28,2018 9:16 AM

To: PUC-PUC <PUC@state.sd.us>

Subject: [EXT] Please post public comments to prevailing winds docket EL18-026

| am against wind turbines to close to my farm. My Grandfather lost our farm in the 30's and the best day of his life was
when he bought it back from the insurance co. years later. He did not leave it to be carried on in the family to have them
move off due to wind turbines being to close to live with the noise and health effects that wind turbines cause. Thats
why the wind companies put confidentiality clauses in there leases. A Two Mile set back would be a place to start. The
electric rates seem to go up where ever they put wind turbines, why should we have to pay higher rates for something
that makes no sense and puts a big divider between people in the community, in your town, in your church, in your
cafes, every place you go it puts a divider between people that were once friends. Who is trying to save our one of a
kind state, and who is trying to throw it down the tube for money. People that come to visit our state due so because of
the hunting, fishing and all the beauties of the land and the friendly people, they do not come here to see wind farms.
Please post this as a public comment for the prevailing winds project docket #£L18-026. Mike Hubner,_
Avon, South Dakota 57315





